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Raszka Shelley

From: Robert Mionske <mionskelaw@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 9:34 AM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: re: upcoming bills

Hello, 

I am strongly opposed to  House Bills 3515, 2050, 3140, 3188 and 3514. 

This approach is wrong headed and panders to a small group of special 

interest groups.  The concept of killing off predators is quite short sighted. 

 

thank you 

 

attorney bob mionske 

1747 NE Multnomah street 

portland, Oregon  97232 

 

503-284-1241 


